
 

 

16.06.23 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Later this year we have 2 educational visits for your child, with no cost to yourself.  Further 
information about these visits is provided below. 

Please can you click on the link below and complete the forms, to consent to your child attending 
these visits, as soon as possible. 

https://forms.office.com/e/FaZYYLjkmg 

 

Visit to the North East Lincolnshire Skills Fair on Tuesday 4th July 2023 

On Tuesday 4th July, we will be taking all of Year 10 to the North East Lincolnshire Skills Fair at 
Grimsby Auditorium. The Skills Fair is the largest skills and careers event in the area and has been 
running for several years. It provides young people with the chance to find out about life after year 11, 
the choices available and to inspire them when making decisions regarding future careers and the 
skills they will need.  

At the Skills Fair there will be the opportunity to: 

• talk to employers about what it is really like to work in a  

wide range of sectors 
• meet college’s, sixth forms and training providers 

• find out about apprenticeships and traineeships 

• meet Universities and find out about higher education 

• get expert careers advice  

• take part in ‘have a go’ activities 

 
Students will be transported from the Academy during the morning of July 4th and return to the 
Academy in time for their normal lunch. 

Visit to the Franklin College Year 10 Experience on Monday 17th July 2023 

On Monday 17th July, your child will be taken to Franklin College for a Year 10 Experience Session, 
whether they plan to go to Franklin College or not.  This is part of their Careers Education, 
Information Advice and Guidance, CEIAG.  Students will come to Oasis Academy Wintringham at the 
normal time, be transported by coach to Franklin College at 11.50am and returned to Wintringham 
by 3.00pm. 

https://forms.office.com/e/FaZYYLjkmg


 

The session will involve a tour of Franklin College, and a classroom activity involving research skills, 
careers and target setting.  Lunch will be provided.  Your child will spend the session as part of a 
group.  Franklin College and Oasis Academy Wintringham have fully risk assessed the session and will 
ensure protocols are followed, to minimise the risk of anything going wrong. 

Thank you. 

Your sincerely, 

C Monaghan 
 

Craig Monaghan 

(Assistant Principal) 


